POLICE DEPARTMENT

Est. 1922
CITY OF HAWTHORNE
To: Steven Butler, Brinc Drones Inc.
From: Gary Tomatani, Chief of Police
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2023
Re: Hawthorne Police Department Letter of Intent to Purchase Brinc Drone
Program

To whom it may concern:

The Hawthorne Police Department, located at 12501 S. Hawthorne Blvd., Hawthorne, CA 90250
(310-349-2700), intends to purchase the Lemur and DFR Drone Program, specified in Brinc quote
#2023113-152235662 (see attached).

Thus:

e We request to be locked into the promotional pricing stated on the quote.

e An authorized party from the Hawthorne PD will sign the above-referenced quote and
this letter of intent.

e This letter is effective pending Hawthorne City Council approval in January 2024, subject
to non-appropriation terms agreed upon in the previously executed Master Services
Provider Agreement signed by both parties (see attached).

Agreed and acgepted by:

Title: Chief of Police
Hawthorne Police Department

X
Title:
Brinc Drones Inc.

12501 South Hawthorne Boulevard ¢ Hawthorne, California 90250
www.hawthornepolice.com





